
Cell phone guidelines: 

 

Students are not permitted to have cell phones, cameras or any other electronic device in their 
possession during an assessment.  School policy prohibits students from possessing cell phones in the 
classroom.  Students are reminded prior to testing not to bring cell phones to the testing room.  Test 
administrators collect cell phones and send them to the main office to be held until the test is over.  


